
 

  

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

27 November, 15 

This Week’s 

Learning Warriors: 

Daisy 
Alex and 
Crystal 

Buttercup 
Ocean and 
Leon 

Rose 
Millie and 
Julian 

Primrose 
Ervin and 
Darcey 

Daffodil 
All Daffodil 
Class 

Snowdrop 
Macie and 
Davey 

Foxglove 
Gilbert and 
Lauren 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Year 3! 

33! 

Letters out this week: 
 

FISA Events Update 
 

Christmas Fayre Helpers 
(Yr 6 only) 

 
Choir Performance (Choir 

only) 
 

Bug Club Logins 
  

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 93% 92% 91% 94% 98% 93% 89% 

Lates 3 3 2 7 2 3 7 

 

 
This week in school… 

Year 3 – have continued learning about instructional writing and created 
instructions for board games in English. In Maths, they have been learning 
about fractions and have also been practicing lots for the Christmas play. 
Year 4 – have been studying art work by Georges Seurat. In English, they have 
written a newspaper report as if Seurat’s painting, ‘The Bathers’, was stolen 
from the National Gallery. They have also looked at multiplication using the 
grid method. 
Year 5 – have been writing their own fantasy stories in English. Daffodil class 
have been practising their class assembly which they performed wonderfully 
yesterday. 
Year 6 – have started writing newspaper reports in English making sure they 
use the correct layout, past tense and a mixture of direct/reporting speech. 

 

Christmas Fayre 

The FISA Christmas market will be 
held on Saturday 5th December from 

2pm to 5pm at the Iver Village 
Junior School.  

We will be holding a variety of 
events to collect donations for the 

event.  
Apart from today’s Non Uniform 

Day, we are asking you to ‘Fill a Cup’ 
for Monday, where you bring your 

cup back with wrapped sweets, 
lollies and chocolates for the 

Sweetie Tombola. 
We are also asking for any donations 

of new unwanted gifts, children’s 
toys or books in good condition for 

Wednesday 2nd December. 
For anyone who would like to 

volunteer as a helper on the day, 
please contact reception or message 

events@fisa.org.uk Thank you. 

IVJS Open Day 
We if you missed our open day tours 
this Wednesday, please give us a call 

and we can arrange a date for 
prospective parents to view the school. 

Daffodil Class Assembly 
This week, our Year 5 Class, 

performed a fantastic assembly based 
on how the Fantail Bird got her tail. 

The Children wrote and produced their 
own play and even made their own 

power point presentation to help tell 
the story! 

Our own Mr Clifford was quoted 
saying, “Excellent acting and 

narration!” Well done Daffodil Class! 

 

mailto:events@fisa.org.uk


  

Choir - lights switch on 

This Saturday, 28th November, Iver 
Parish council are holding their 

annual ‘Christmas Lights Event’ from 
2pm to 5pm at the Village Hall. 

Our wonderful choir will be 
performing at the event at 2.15pm 
so please feel free to come along 

and support our outstanding 
singers. 

 
 

Congratulations IVJS Sports -Teams 

This week, both our Upper School Netball and the Lower School Football teams won 
their matches against their equivalent teams from Marish Primary School. With 

phenomenal scores of 6-1 to IVJS in the Netball match on Monday and 5-0 to IVJS on 
Tuesday, we will have to look out for these sporting stars in the future! Well done! 

  

 Event 

30
th

 

Nov 

FISA’s Fill a Cup 

Day 

30
th

 

Nov  

Lower School 

Football Match  

(at home) 

3.15pm 

5
th

 

Dec 

Christmas 

Fayre, 2pm – 

5pm. 

Held at IVJS 

8
th

 

Dec 

Lower School 

Christmas 

Production, 

1.30pm 

9
th

 

Dec 

Lower School 

Christmas 

Production, 

6.30pm 

11
th

 

Dec 

Christmas Disco, 

6.30pm – 8pm 

15
th

 

Dec 

Lower School 

Party day 

16
th

 

Dec 

Carol Concert, 

6.30pm 

17
th

 

Dec 

Upper School 

Party Day 

18
th

 

Dec 

Christmas 

Jumper Day 

 

Follow us on 
Twitter! 

@ivjs_bucks 

Christmas Appeal 
Last week to donate!!! 

This year we are organising ‘Christmas bags’ for the charity ‘The London and Slough Run’ 
who distributes food to the homeless.   Just before Christmas it takes bags of festive food 

to the homeless so donations of the following would be very much appreciated: 
 Wrapped gift for a gentleman - for example socks, gloves, hats, scarves 
 Cans of soft drink 
 Mince pies 
 Bars of chocolate 
 Multipacks of individual bags of crisps 
 Wrapped biscuits such as penguins, two fingered kit-kats, etc 

All donations need to be given to Miss Lainsbury at the Reception desk by  
Friday 4th December.  Thank you! 

 

 

  

Don’t forget… 
Please make sure 

you check your 
child’s hair for 

nits as they can 
be quite 

common this 
time of year! 

 

FISA’s Bag 2 School 

Thank you to everyone who donated 
items for the Bag2School. Thanks to 
FISA, we managed to raise £199.20p 

for the Iver Village Schools! 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On the 18th December, we will be 
taking part in Save the Children’s 

Christmas Jumper Day.  
We are asking you to wear a 

Christmas jumper for the day and 
bring in £1 for the charity Save the 

Children. 
We can’t wait to see all the fabulous 

jumpers! 

Well Done Jacob! 
One of our Year 6 students, Jacob, has 

had his Maths Book chosen by 
another school as an example of what 
an exemplary book should look like. 
He was awarded with a prize and his 
achievement has been celebrated in 

both Year 6 and the other year 
groups. Well done Jacob! 

 



 

Work of  the  Week 

Shelley, Year 4 

Start of a newspaper article, 

Marianne, Year 6 


